Overdue Textbook Policy
Dear CHS Staff,

It has come to my attention that many students have not returned textbooks from the previous school year.  The most common missing books include Spanish I, Biology, World History, English I, and past Algebra I & Geometry texts.   .
Consequences:

Even though students must receive CORE textbooks in accordance with the Williams law, they will face consequences for not returning previous materials.

1.   Students will only be able to preregister for the following year’s courses after returning all textbooks from the past school year.  Otherwise, they must wait to receive their course schedule and materials on the first day of school.
2. For students who owe two or more textbooks, they will receive a work detail notice to cover the costs of the missing books.  If they return the missing items before the assigned date, they will be cleared.  Otherwise, they must complete their duty.

3. Students will only be able to leave on field trips and participate in extra curricular activities with a textbook clearance.  

Graduation Clearance

Mr. Calderon will send overdue notices to graduating seniors at the beginning of the second semester..  He hopes email accounts for graduating seniors will be set up so billing information will be sent in a considerable amount of time before graduation.  Mr. Calderon and I would then extend that to the lower classmen.

By adopting this type of policy, teachers and students benefit with the increased availability of resources.  It will also make graduation clearance run more smoothly.
Sincerely,

Ms. April Geltch, CHS Librarian

